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 The 30
th

 Annual Harvey Public Schools, District 152 and 147
th

 Back to 

School Parade and Fair was a great success.  Even though the rain, we 

still continued to have an amazing turnout to this event with included, our 

State Rep. Will Davis, Alderman Donald Nesbitt and countless 

businesses, organization and friends of our District.  We cannot forget the 

generous donation of burgers and Brats from our Thornton Township 

Supervisor Frank Zuccarelli.  His team cooked in the pouring rain and did 

it all for the children.  Even though it was tight, many of the children 

thought this Back to School Celebration was the best one ever.   

 

 Ms. Bolton will be working with South Suburban College preparing to 

create an ESL/GED satellite program at several of our schools.  The ESL 

program will be sponsored by SSC under their Community Education 

Program and will be housed at one of our District 152 schools, with the 

strongest Latino population, for convenience.   

 

 Community Education has developed a relationship with Aunt Martha’s 

Youth Service Center and DCFS to work together to help recruit foster 

families for the surrounding Harvey Area.  Ms. Bolton has been working 

with Licensing Specialist to help kick off an event to allow parents in 

stable homes to care for children in Home –of Relative, Specialized and 

SASSY foster care programs.   

 

 

End of Report 

 

 


